
Crusader News 4/3/25 
 

Online lunch orders for April 22nd – May 2nd need to be placed by this Friday, April 4th, at 3:00pm.  

 

Spring Choir Program is tonight at 6:00pm. Doors will open at 5:30pm, students need to be here by 5:45pm. 

Dress requirements are in previous newsletters.  

 

We have lots of loss items in our lost and found. Please come look to see if anything belongs to your child(ren) 

today or tonight after the program. All items still here after April 11th will be donated.  

 

ACES BASBALL – Permission slips for the baseball game are due TODAY, April 3rd, tomorrow is the last 

day we will accept them.  If your child is going, we need a permission slip (attached) with permission to 

attend and lunch money if you are purchasing a lunch.  

 

On Saturday, March 28th, three students represented our school at the State Spelling Bee in Las Vegas. They 

competed against 30 other students from across the state with a very difficult word list. 8th grader Jason 

Bradshaw was eliminated in the 3rd round on the vocabulary word "eclectic" and 6th grader Shane Brunelle was 

also eliminated in round three on the word "amnesty". They tied for 17th place. 7th Grader Arabella Mendoza 

made it to the 7th round where she was eliminated on the word "internecine". She tied for 3rd 

place. Congratulations to all three spellers for all their hard work. 

 

PSP hours are coming to an end for the 2024-2025 school year.   

• Hours must be worked and reported by April 15th.   

• Hours not completed by April 15th need to be paid at a rate of $15 per hour.   

• Hours not completed and payment not received by May 1st will be charged through incidental billing.   

• We will not be sending out PSP statements. 

• You can find your posted hours on your FACTS Family Portal Page under “Family Home.”  They are listed under 

mom’s name.  

• Volunteer work after April 15th will go towards the 2025-2026 school year. 

• Contact the school office with any questions. 

 

Sign up for April Noon Recess Duty with this link: April Recess Duty. REMEMBER, after Easter Break hour 

are for the 2025-26 school year.  

 

CPTL NEWS – CPTL wishes to thank everyone who supported the See's candy fundraiser. We reached our 

fundraising goal to cover the cost of new playground woodchips! Orders will be available for pickup in the 

Gym on April 9th both before and after school. Any orders not picked up on the 9th will be sent home with 

students on the 10th. Thank you all! 
 

This Saturday, April 5th, is our Easter Celebration event! Bring a friend and come join in the fun. Doors open at 

1:30pm. This is a free event! 
 

We can still use some help setting up/cleaning up the Easter Egg Hunt. If you need to fit in some PSP hours 

before the end of the school year, this is your chance!  Easter Egg Hunt - Volunteer Opportunities! 

 

Dates Coming Up  

• April 7th CPTL Meeting at 6:00pm 

• April 12th-21st Easter Break No School, Preschool, or Daycare 
 

2025-2026 School Dates 

• PreK and Kindergarten Preview Day August 11th 

• Back to School Night August 11th 

• First Day of School August 13th 

• Christmas Break December 20th-January 4th 

• Easter Break April 3rd-12th 

• Last Day for Preschool, PreK, and Kindergarten May 15th 

• Last Day for 1st-8th grade May 22nd  

The 2025-2026 completed school year calendar will be available for print in the next few weeks. 

 

Science Club – If you are currently signed up for Science Club, remember we meet next Tuesday, April 8th in 

the Luther Hall at the school. This is the last meeting of the year. Pick up is at 4:00pm.  If your child attends 

daycare, they will go there at 4:00pm. 

 

Our chapel offering this semester is going to Feeding Pets of the Homeless, who help get food and veterinary 

care for pets of the homeless. We have raised a total of $325.20 so far.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C4EAEAC23A2F85-55711011-april
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0945ACA929A7FE3-55054731-easter#/

